
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Mark Silverstein  

 

From: Lisa Ridgway 

   

Date: May 17, 2022 

 

Re: Agenda Item for May 17, 2022 

 

 

Please find the following proposal for summer sub help in the grounds department.  We are 

seeking to hire the following: 

 

Two (2) students @ $13 per hour for 10 weeks/320 hours  

Cost: $8,320 

 

This will assist in maintaining our grounds and assisting in the move of the schools.  We have 

been unsuccessful in obtaining applicants for the one vacancy and have been notified that by the 

end of June we will be losing another grounds person. Having subs will assist with vacancies, 

vacations and any other duties as assigned. The funds are available in the 2022-23 school year, 

local funds. 

 


